.~ Oifig an Taoisigh
Office of the Taoiseach

;f July 2016

Mr. Tom O’Neilil

Corporate Services Department
South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Your Ref: M07/0216

Dear Mr. O’ Neill,

I refer to your letters to the Taoiseach about a motion passed at a meeting of South Dublin
County Council on 8 February about the Convention on the Eighth Report, on Economic,
Social and Cultural Rights.

The Taoiseach has asked me to explain that the Programme for a Partnership Government
contains a commitment that, due to the substantial questions raised on the balance of rights,
proper governance and resources, this Report will be referred to the new Oireachtas Committee
on Housing for consideration.

1 trust that this will explain the position for you.

Yours sincerely
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Michelle McKiernan
Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

el ot S Clizsh Theny

it Bt County Coundl

11 JUL 2016

. Corporate Services

Oifig an Taoisigh, Tithe an Rialtais, Baile Atha Cliath 2.
Office of the Taoiseach, Government Buildings, Dublin 2.

yAmaphrond st phdlpdsr anchorsting
o~ Prinied on: recytied pager



